(Affiliated to NOBO & BMS)

Registered Off. : 5, “Kasturi”, 371/B, Shaniwar Peth, Pune - 411 030. Ph. : (020) 2445 26 77
E-mail: bomoo@rediffmail.com & gsbomoo@gmail.com
Office Time : 6.00 P.M. to 8.00 P.M. Sunday & Holidays 11.00 A.M. to 1.30 P.M.

Ref: BOMOO/Fest/2023-24 15t January, 2024

HEHR AHTA
VTfeTaTe ¥Teh, 1945

Embracing New Beginning
Celebrating Makar Sankranti & Moving Forward Together

Dear Brothers & Sisters,

As we welcome the auspicious occasion of Makar Sankranti, it is a moment of joy
and new beginnings for all of us at Bank of Maharashtra as well as Bank Of
Maharashtra Officers’ Organisation (BOMOO). This festival, marking the Sun’s transit
into Capricorn, symbolizes the triumph of light over darkness, knowledge over
ignorance, and progress over stagnation. It is a time for us to focus on our journey,
celebrate our achievements, and look towards a future filled with hope and

promise.

Makar Sankranti is not just a celebration of seasonal change but also a metaphor
for personal and professional growth. As we gather to fly kites, a tradition
synonymous with this festival, let us remember that like the kites soaring high in

the sky, we too have the potential to reach new heights in our endeavors.

This year's celebration is even more special as it coincides with the 47th Foundation
Day of our esteemed organisation. Looking back at our journey since 21st December
1977, we have come a long way, guided by our principles of constructive
cooperation, a nationalistic approach, and unwavering commitment to the welfare

of our officers.

We take immense pride in our 'SMART Officer Book' a treasure trove of knowledge
and guidance for officers preparing for Written exams and interviews. This resource
is a testament to our dedication to continuous learning and professional

development, resonating with the spirit of Makar Sankranti.

As many of our officers gear up for the Interscale Promotion Exam, we extend our
Best wishes for their success. Your progress is a reflection of our collective

strength and our aspiration for excellence.

Our 'SNEHABANDHAN' Scheme, which fosters unity and mutual support, echoes

the essence of Makar Sankranti, a festival that brings people together in a spirit



of joy and togetherness. This scheme strengthens the bonds within our BOMOO
family, reinforcing our commitment for well-being and a helping hand to

families.

As we step into this new year, let's renew our dedication to the growth of our
MAHABANK. Embracing digital advancements, focusing on business growth,
and contributing to our Mahabank's success is our collective responsibility.
Equally important is maintaining a healthy work-life balance, ensuring our

personal well-being aligning with our professional endeavors.

As we celebrate Makar Sankranti, let its spirit inspire us to aim higher, work
smarter, and support each other in our journey towards a bright future. Together,
we can turn challenges into opportunities and continue to make our

organisation a beacon of excellence and innovation.

Wishing you all and your family members a very Happy New Year and Makar

Sankranti filled with joy, prosperity, and success.

With Warm Regards,
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Santosh K. Gadade
General Secretary




